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Winter Advisory
To our Concerned Parents,
Quality Driving School is concerned with the well-being and safety of all our students. We recognize that it is getting dark and cold earlier and earlier. Classes and Drives will be conducted according to the weather advisories provided by law enforcement.
Due to the possibility of bad weather conditions as well as the darkness we do suggest that parents be on time to pick up the students at the end time of the drive or class they are scheduled for. Please allow some leeway time for instructors to get your students back to the meeting location safely. 
We would also like to address upcoming school closures due to weather conditions. 
We will not be cancelling drives or classes just because your high school has a closure. It will be up to the instructor how they will deal with weather conditions. If the instructor feels unsafe driving in those weather conditions, then drives may be cancelled, and classes may be changed for the day to an online zoom platform. 
Scheduled Drives: If you (or your student) do not want your student to drive in bad weather, you must adhere to the cancelation policies as laid out in our parent contract. If you choose to cancel the drive, we will have to reschedule as drives become available. 
For any questions, please call 509-491-3443 or text 509-734-9117
Thank you,
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